
WPUB Radio 
113OAM/FM94 

February 16, 1984 

Kermit Geary 

DX Listening Post 

1266 Riverview Drive 

Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letters! 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of your reception of our 

sign -on on both February 8, 1984 and February 12, 1984. Both of the 

sign -on statements you have are correct. 

Incidently, for your records, the operator for Wednesday, February 8 

was our Program Director Dawn Mason and on Sunday, February 12 the 

announcer was Mark Warnock. 

Thank you for your interest in our station and if you are passing 

through please stop in. 

dially, 

John D. Livoti 

General Manager 

JL/cdl. 
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